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INVESTORS IN PEOPLE




‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parents/Carers

This week the children in all classes have been making a range of products as part of our entrepreneurial week.  There are a range of lovely and useful designs. These will be on sale in each classroom over the next couple of weeks, at reasonable prices. If you would like to purchase a product, then please send the money in an envelope marked for the attention of the appropriate class teacher. These envelopes will then be left for 72 hours and products will be sent home after that. Any money raised will be spent on classroom resources. 
Christmas Dinner 
Christmas Dinner will be served on Wednesday 9th December. Children will remain in class bubbles for this. Christmas Dinner can be requested on the day and does not have to be ordered in advance.

Christmas Jumper Day

On Christmas Jumper Day we are also expecting a special visitor who will visit the children in their class bubbles.
Christmas Class Performances

The children are practicing their songs, words and small sketches for the class Christmas Performances. It is lovely to see and hear how enthusiastic the children are, about performing in their classes. These performances will be shared with other classes before the Christmas break.

School Council

The School Council are responsible for Christmas card deliveries this year. They will be making the post boxes for each class. We ask that your child only sends Christmas cards for children in their class bubble. These should be in school by Monday 7th December. They will then be untouched for 72 hours and distributed to the children after that.

PC Debbie Barker

PC Debbie Barker visited our Year 5 and 6 class this week. She was talking to children about the importance of taking care, when using any social media. 
Tyfy i Fyny

Thank you to everyone who has returned their forms to school. Please be aware that you have the right to withdraw your child from these sessions. If you wish to do so, then it is  a parent’s responsibility to  email bfmail@hwbcymru.net stating that you do not wish your child to take part. Thank you

Wearing of Face Masks/ Face Coverings

Thank you to everyone for your support at the school gate, in the wearing of face coverings/ masks. The response has been fantastic. It is so reassuring to know that we are all doing whatever we can, to keep everyone safe and well, following the recommended WAG guidelines. 
Diolch yn fawr iawn!

Welsh Phrase of the Week

Faint o’r gloch ydy hi?
Mae hi’n…………………………………

Have a good weekend,
Rachel Critchell
Headteacher
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